

MIRANDA PUBLIC SCHOOL

3 Sylva Avenue MIRANDA 2228
Telephone: 9524 4631 FAX: 9540 4793
Email: miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.miranda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

6th March 2020



Easter Hat Parade

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Miranda Public School is holding the Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 9th April (Week 11).

In the coming weeks all children from **Kindergarten to Year 4** will be making an Easter hat to wear at the Easter Hat Parade. Students in **years 5** and 6 will be making **Eggs-hibitions** for display at school and have been notified by their teachers about this project.

Each class making the hats will buddy up with another class and make the hats at school. Therefore we request that each child brings in a hat structure (can be a sheet of cardboard or a purchased plastic/paper hat) and decorations such as sequins, feathers or stickers of their choice to create their hat. These items are to be handed to the class teacher in a labelled plastic bag no later than, Monday 30th March.

When purchasing these items, please keep in mind that they will need to be decorations that can be glued with children's PVA glue or sticky tape (which we will supply). Easter craft decorations can be purchased from any two dollar store, K Mart, Big W and some supermarkets.

You will have a chance to view these wonderful creations at our parade on **Thursday 9th April at 1.30pm in the school hall**. The Easter raffle will also be drawn then. Raffle tickets will be on sale each morning from Week 10 on the K-2 playground.

If you have any questions regarding ideas, please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Class Teachers



Narelle Chaplin Relieving Principal